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Facsimile No: (03) 632 3241

Dear Steve
SERVICE VERIFICATION TEST ISSUES

The recent SVT results for Mr Alan Smith raise some issues on which AUSTEL
requests clarification, as follows.

. The letter provided to Mr Smith informing him of his SVT results notes
that the Public Network Call Delivery Tests relevant to his 008 service
used a 1-800 number that simulated the routing of his 008 services.
AUSTEL is seeking confirmation from Telecom that the network
equipment utilised on calls to the 1-800 numberis the same as that
which would have been used by calls to Mr Smith's 008 service (with
the exception of the termination number).

‘s . The Call Distribution Tables on pages 12 and 14 record that the total

i calls made to each number are in excess of 600. AUSTEL requests
that Telecom detail the process which determines the "1st 500" calls
under test 6.3, given that a combined total of over 600 calls-have been

made from multiple origins.

I would also like to take this opportunity to formally confirm three issues raised at our
recent meeting of 9 November 1994.

(1)  Telecom will provide AUSTEL with the detailed individual call data (ie.
time of day & origin of call) which has been the subject of previous 7
correspondence from AUSTEL. This data was originally requested by '
AUSTEL on 25 August 1994. As discussed at our meeting, the datais
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required by AUSTEL as part of our review of the SVT, and will be
required by the consultant assisting AUSTEL in this review. (Please
note that call data for all the test calls is required, not just the data for
the first 500 calls). AUSTEL requires this data by 23 November 1994,
The provision of this data by this date is essential to the effectiveness

of AUSTEL's review of the SVT.

in the near future Telecom will conduct the “Demonstration Tests" on
the services of customers for whom the SVT have been completed.
AUSTEL notes that the SVT were conductad a considerable time ago
©on some of these customer's services. Although these tests are not
part of the SVT, this data will be used by AUSTEL in our review of
issues related to the SVT. The results from the "Demonstration Tests®
will also be provided to our consultant, and AUSTEL requires some of -
these test results by 23 November 1994.

. That Telecom will shortly provide, as requested in AUSTEL's letter of
11 October 1994, a statsment on: -

the deficiency of the current testing process for the "Call
Continuity / Dropouts to Neighbouring LIC* test contained in the
Service Verification Tests (SVT). This statement should aiso
detail the action Telecom intends to take to address this -
deficiency. '
This statement will be provided to AUSTEL's consultant as part of the
review of the SVT, and is required by 23 November 1994,

The three matters detailed above have been all been outstanding for some time. |

would be grateful if you could address your personal attention to ensuring the
required information is provided to AUSTEL by the date requested.

Yours sincerely

General Manager

Consumer Affairs




